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Letter of Congratulations to Kathlyn Loseby – Appointment as CEO of the Architects 
Accreditation Council of Australia (AACA) 
 
 
Dear Kathlyn,  
 
On behalf of the Australian Institute of Landscape Architects (AILA), I would like to congratulate 
you on your recent appointment as CEO of the AACA. 
 
As the AILA NSW President, I very much enjoyed the close working relationship of AILA, AIA and 
PIA over the recent years. Your understanding of the three professions and how they can 
support and benefit one another was refreshing and engaging. Your energy and enthusiasm not 
to be thwarted by complex issues was inspiring. On a personal level, I appreciate your guidance 
in my early days as Acting and then President of AILA – I had a lot to learn and you made this 
transition that much easier for me. Thank you. 
 
AILA looks forward to working with you in your new role and with your guidance and leadership 
hopefully we can look to your office in assisting AILA as it looks to strengthen its membership 
registration process. 
 
Congratulations once again on your appointment and we look forward to working with you.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Lee Andrews,  
President of Australian Institute of Landscape Architects (AILA NSW) 
 
CC: Ben Stockwin, AILA CEO 
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